
        Edward S. Finley, Jr., PLLC 
        Attorney at Law 
        2024 White Oak Rd. 
        Raleigh, NC 27608 
        919-418-4516 
        edfinley98@aol.com 
 
         March 2, 2021 
 
Kimberly A. Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh , NC 27699-4325 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Intent to File Application for a General Rate Increase 
        Docket No. W-1205, Sub 14 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
Please be advised that Clarke Utilities, Inc., pursuant to NCUC Rule R1-17(a), submits this 
written letter of intent thirty days prior thereto to file a general rate application with the 
Commission. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
         
        /s/ Edward S. Finley, Jr. 
 
        Edward S. Finley, Jr. 
        Atty. for Clarke Utilities , Inc.  
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